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Worship Service
Worship service will be made available online on our website

and will live stream to Pleasant Manor at their respective times. 
You can also watch on Cogego YourTV at 10:30

Join others in watching the Worship Service live at:
https://niagararedbrick.online.church  

Welcome                                                              Chris Hutton

Community Connection 

Children’s Moment                                              Ruth Willms

 Scripture Verse:             

                     Hebrews 12:1-2

Message:                                                            Daniel Janzen

                      "Don’t give up, we are half way there "

                                                                               

Worship Service Details
10:00 AM

The song list for this Sunday is a compilation which acts like my own
personal time machine, or Tardis. The Prince of Egypt (1998) - When You
Believe and O Happy Day – Sister Act 2 bring me back to my childhood and
the other songs take me back to my home church in Belgrade, and to my
time at Carrot River Mennonite Church. Sizohamba Naye I first heard when I
first came to Canada (7 years ago!) I hope you will enjoy the journey!   

                                                                                  Blessings,, Ana Janzen



Within NUMC
All the latest things that are happening

Next steps for the church 
The Church board and various ministries have begun discussing what it will look like for

our church to re-open.   For now, our church will remain closed.We are monitoring what

other churches are doing in order to determine if there are additional steps we can take. 

We have also been talking with you, the congregation, to get your feedback on how fast

or slow we should go.  At this time, church services will remain on-line through the end of

August. In September we will re-visit the possibility of re-opening.   Please continue to

pray for wisdom for our church leadership.   Thank you all for your support during this

time.

For Young Adults age 18-35
We are having a socially distanced picnic at the home of Dan and Nicole Tissen on

Sunday July 26th at 6:00 pm.  Event is bring your own food, and we’re asking that no

children be present; just to keep things safe and healthy as we experiment with

something new. Everything will be outdoors (weather pending) and we’ll have some

socially distanced games to play as well!  Contact Chris for more details!

Looking for Home Church Leaders! 
As we seek how to congregate in this time of crisis, our government has advised that we

could meet in gatherings of up to 10 people. To that end, one hopeful way we could re-

connect in the Fall through this time of COVID is through home churches!  However, in

order to do home church, we need leaders!  If you or someone you know is interested in

possibly helping us to lead this initiative, please contact Chris Hutton and we’ll see what

we can do in the Fall!

What are you enjoying this summer?
Are you gardening? Working on an at-home project? Visiting with family and friends?

Cooking up some delicious meals or sweet treats? Just taking it easy? We’re putting a

Community Connection video together for our online services, and we want to see what

you’re doing. Please send us a 5-7 second video, showing us what you’re up to. You can

narrate the video, or make it candid and let it speak for itself. Pan around your garden.

Show us what’s sizzling on the barbecue. Let us experience your morning walk. Pour us a

coffee on your front porch visit with a friend. Email your short video to Rachael

at rachaelpeters@live.ca by Friday July 31. We can’t wait to see you all! 

Recording Notes: We encourage you to make your video landscape style, which means

holding your camera sideways (ie. widescreen, or horizontal.) Please also ensure your

video is 7 seconds at the absolute maximum. Larger videos will not transmit via

email. Thanks!



ONLINE & TEXT GIVING

 recommended using all CAPS as this shuts off the auto-correct feature
on the phone.  Less likely to make a typo

there is a 3% processing fee to us to use these methods of donating.
during the checkout process you can opt to cover this cost 
Example  $10.00 donation + $0.30 processing fee = $10.30 donation,
donor receives tax receipt for $10.30
Tax Receipts for donations will be issued at the end of the calendar year
VANCO will send you a receipt of donation as proof that the transaction
has been processed.

We now have online giving and text giving..   Previously, online giving was
done through Canada Helps,  it is now done direct through our REALM
system.

TEXT GIVING
Text   NUMCGIVE  to 73256  then follow the steps.     

ONLINE GIVING
Go to  www.redbrickchurch.ca/give .   Then follow the steps 

GIVING FUNDS
There are 5 funds you can opt to give to.   Budget, Capital Fund, MCC,
Christian Witness and Friends of Mennonite Centre Ukraine.
Budget and Capital Fund, have a memo section,  in this area you can say be
more specific of where to allocate the funds, i.e. Budget - library or Deacons.   
Capital Fund - Roof or Renovations.   

Tax Receipts and Fees

Contact the church office if you have questions on how to use 
these options or if you have questions on how to allocate your donation.



Niagara Life Centre 
request for your support

As you may recall,  in previous years NUMC has supported the

Niagara Life Centre.   This year more than ever, they need our

support.  This can be accomplished by way of an on-line

program.  The campaigns runs until August 2nd.  Thanks for

your consideration

https://niagaralifecentre.ca/virtual-coin-campaign/ 

Niagara Life Centre’s 2020 CHANGE IS GOOD CAMPAIGN: 

Every week at Niagara Life Centre, we are receiving phone

calls, or are visited by families and individuals who are looking

for help with their struggles. With your support, 

Niagara Life Centre is able to answer that call for help! We are

getting near the end of our campaign, and appreciate your

continued support and your efforts in making a difference in

the lives of so many! Visit https://niagaralifecentre.ca/virtual-

coin-campaign/  and give today.  

Life-giving change is good!



Pastor Daniel Janzen
daniel@redbrickchurch.ca          306.401.0113

Pastor Chris Hutton
chris@redbrickchurch.ca          289.228.1971

General Inquiries
office@redbrickchurch.ca          905.468.3313

Join a virtual home church: contact Chris Hutton
Watch the service online with others on Sunday mornings at 10 am
Tune into Cogeco Sundays at 10:30 am
Visit the website: www.redbrickchurch.ca
Sign up for the church E-Bulletin and receive this in your inbox! 
Find us on Facebook: 
Reach out to our 'Care Ministry' 

Youth and Young Adults

Sunday School

Calendar of Events

Give

Service Information

Pastor's Armchair Devotional

Care Ministry

Life With Us

Contact Us
Our Pastoral Team is still around, just working from home these days.

Call/Email/Text:

Stay Connected
Stay connected with church community in the following ways:

Click the links to find out more!

Pastor Renate Dau Klaassen
renate@redbrickchurch.ca          905.348.6257


